From: Kevin DaleyF
Sent: June 2, 2025 5:

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Mohawk Sports Park Rehabilitation

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments
| am writing this letter to support the multisport facility at the Mohawk Sports Complex.

It as amazing as | go from community to community between the provinces, | have seen
Sports parks that can be used 12 months of the year.

In the winter months other communities are training for other Sports like volleyball,
basketball and track and dryland training for hockey.

An indoor multisport facility is desperately needed to aid coaches in providing poorer
communities with a local solution to indoor sports.

Elderly residents need a space to stay active that is not a shopping mall.

Most importantly, Hamilton residents would gain a training space without having to drive
to other communities to spend their training dollars.

Please build this multi sport facility for Hamilton.





